Even though both letters are long, we think in
fairness that they should be made available to the
widest audience. We do it not only to counter the
charge of bias on our part — we always strive to
give our readers as much information from all

on the most important water source in our county
are too great.

Please read Attorney Malia’s comments and
critiques before continuing with our commentary
on them.

Clearly what we are dealing with is, at base, a

ing statements were made and entered into the
public record without careful review and consid-
eration.

The first instance was the letter from Bob Reyn-
olds on Ossipee Lake Alliance letterhead that, it
turns out, did not represent the official views
of the Alliance. We have also spoken with David
Smith and find it hard to believe that if he were
consulted before the Reynolds letter was received
that the engineers would have double-checked

disagreements
within the Alliance, but due diligence should have
been exercised.

In the second instance we (this newspaper as
well as our reporter Carol Holyoake) are taken to
task for relying on the written minutes of pub-
lic meetings, both in regard to New Hampshire
Aundubon and the Green Mountain Conservation
Group. As Malia admits, there were inconsisten-
cies between was was said and recorded at the
meetings and the views expressed by both Green
Mountain and the Ossipee Lake Alliance when
Holyoake contacted them, K and that's what we re-
ported.

This project., which more than doubles the
number of campsites having access to Ossipee
Lake, demands special care in its design and con-
struction. Malia admits that a high level of scru-
tiny was expected. Our concern and the concern
of the groups dedicated to protecting the lake and

of Westward Shores, for demonstrating in these
letters that they are taking the matter seriously
and are prepared to aid in the open scrutiny it
deserves. Organizations like the Green Mountain
Conservation Group and Ossipee Lake Alliance as
well as all of the rest of us who depend on the
Ossipee aquifer for our water and the income that
tourism brings deserve nothing less.



